Join The watson B Duncan PTol

The PTO is a non-profit organization that sponsors various functions and fundraisers throughout the school
year. Our purpose is for parents and teachers to offer and achieve the best possible education and most positive
experience for the students. Funds received from our membership drive and fundraisers are used to obtain
necessary equipment and classroom supplies not covered in the PBCS budget allocations. The PTO also
provides rewards and incentives to recognize student achievement and participation. The activities and events
sponsored by the PTO are completely on a volunteer basis. We hope to involve as many people as possible this
year to make each event a success. We urge you to be involved in the most important years of your child’s life.

Membership Application CONNECT WITH US!!!!
Membership is only $10!!

Read below at just a few things the PTO does. @duncanpto

Duncan T-Shirt Ordering
Pre order T-shirts, have them ready at pick up

Watson B. Duncan Middle PTO
PTO Hand Sanitizer Fundraiser!

Hand Sanitizer that clips on to students' backpacks!

Only $3.00!!! duncanmiddlepto

Email us at:
volunteerinschool@gmail.com

PTO Website:
https://duncanpto.weebly.com

Just A Few Things We Do

*Provided financial support to all teachers for classroom supplies & support*®
* Quarterly informational PTO meetings*

*Volunteer orientation, recruitment & placement*increased communication between parents & school through
meetings, email, SIS Gateway*Student government *Dance Support*Box Tops for Education collection*Copy
service & birthday recognition for staff* Holiday gifts for less fortunate student* Academies support*FSA
recognition for students*

Business partner relationships* Volunteer & teacher & staff appreciation &NJHS induction support*
*School t-shirt sales*Gold, Silver, and 5 Star Awards*All A’s Breakfast support
*Support the Panther Proud Program*


https://duncanpto.weebly.com

